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PhilSys personnel and PSA staff extending services at Porta Vaga Sky Zone during the Kalayaan
Job Fair conducted by DOLE on June 12, 2023.

Baguio City — In ceiebration of the 125" Anniversary of the Philippine independence
and Nationhood, the Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) conducted a
Nationwide Kalayaan Job, Livelihood and Business Fair with the theme "Kalayaan,
Kinabukasan, Kasaysayan" on 12 June 2023 at SM City Baguio and Porta Vaga Sky

Zone.

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) extended its services to the residents of
Cordillera through the One-Stop-Shop Services at the DOLE’s Kalayaan Job Fair.
They offered different services such as the PhilSys Step 2 registration, issuance of
the ePhillD, and application of the civil registry documents.
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During the event, eighteen (18) individuals registered for the PhiiSys ID, eight (8)
ePhillDs were issued, and three (3) applications for civil registry documents were
processed. Concerns about the National ID and civil registry documents were also
addressed.

The job fair offered various job opportunities from different industries, including
business process outsourcing, construction, hotel, heaithcare, and retail. The PSA’s
presence at the event provided an opportunity for the attendees to register for the
PhilSys ID, which is essential for employment, banking, and other transactions.

The PSA is continuously expanding its reach to register more Filipinos for the PhilSys
ID. The national ID system is a vital tool that will make transactions with government
agencies, financial institutions, and private companies more accessible and secure.

For adaditional inquiries, visit the official PhilSys website (www.philsys.gov.ph) or
Facebook page (www.facebook.com/PSAPilSysOfficial/) for the latest updates. The
PhilSys Registry Office can also be reached thru the hotline number 1388 or by e-
mail at info@philsys.gov.ph.
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